
 

 

 

 

ATTENTION TERRELL COUNTY RESIDENTS 

 

As of October 1, 2018 Terrell County will no longer be able to provide 

AirMedCare service. Individuals will be responsible to pay this service 

on their own.  For more information call AirMedCare representative 

Jade Hambright @ (325) 213-5251 or email him at  Jade.Hambright 

@airmedcarenetwork.com 


